Liqguor Commission meeting 1/23/2014

Members Present: Chris Walsh, Kelly Richenburg, Michael Gilbert, Rhonda Cameron, Sean McCarthy
Members Absent: John Guerin

Meeting Call to Order at 7:02 PM by Mr. Gilbert

Minutes:

Kelly Richenburg made a motion to accept the minutes from the 1/9/2014 meeting. seconded by Chris Walsh.
Vote: Unanimous

New Business:

Mr. Gilbert reviewed the changes in the Annual Report that will be submitted to the ABCC.
Applications:

Mr. Gilbert stated an application was received from the Seaglass for an alteration of premises.

Upon a motion made by Kelly Richenburg and seconded by Sean McCarthy it was VOTED unanimously accept the
application and schedule a public hearing for Seaglass on February 13th, 2014.

Public Hearing:

Upon a motion made by Chris Walsh and seconded by Kelly Richenburg it was VOTED unanimously to open the
public hearing for Good Fortune, 5 EIm Street, Salisbury MA.

Ruby from Good Fortune state she was applying for an All Alcohol License.

Upon a motion made by Kelly Richenburg and seconded by Chris Walsh it was VOTED unanimously to close the
public hearing.

Upon a motion made by Kelly Richenburg and seconded by Sean McCarthy it was VOTED unanimously to approve
the All Alcohol License for Good Fortune, 5 EIm Street Salisbury MA.

Upon a motion made by Kelly Richenburg and seconded by Chris Walsh it was VOTED unanimously to open the
public hearing for Dolphin Grille , Ocean Front, Salisbury MA for an annual All Alcohol License.

Mr Kevin Buswell would like to transfer the Liquor License from the previous owner. Mr Buswell is buying the
business from the estate.

Upon a motion made by Chris Walsh and seconded by Kelly Richenburg it was VOTED unanimously to close the
public hearing.

Upon a motion made by Sean McCarthy and seconded by Kelly Richenburg it was VOTED unanimously to approve
the transfer of All Alcohol License.

Correspondence:

Mr.Gilbert reviewed the incident report at Splash on January 18th , 2014. Mr. Gilbert will call the ABCC to see
whether there was a liquor license violation.

The Sylvan Street Grille change of manager was approved.

Inspector Reports

Rhonda Cameron stated she stopped in Connie's Stagecoach and the Gulf Station to introduce herself. Everything
was in order at each establishment.



Sean McCarthy stated he made inspections at the Seaglass and Capri Lounge and everything was in order.

Chris Walsh reported that everything was in order when he visited the off premise liquor and convenience stores.
Mr. Gilbert reported that everything was in order at the establishments he visited.

Old Business:

Chris Walsh inquired about the status of the license that was not picked up. The owner of the establishment is
working acquiring finance to pay the property taxes. The business is closed until the taxes are paid.

Antonio's Pub Annual All-Alcohol License is still awaiting ABCC approval.

Upon a motion made by Sean McCarthy and seconded by Kelly Richenburg it was VOTED unanimously to adjourn
the meeting.

The next meeting will be February 13, 2014.

Meeting adjourned at 7:25 PM.
Respectfully submitted by Sandra Soucy



